St. Mary’s Ukrainian Catholic Church

719 Roosevelt Ave. e Carteret, NJ 07008 e (732) 366-2156

Rev. Vasyl Vladyka

Sunday, September 12, 2010 e Sunday before the Exaltation of the Cross e Tone 7

Apostle: Galatians 6: Verses 11-18 e Gospel: John 3: Verses 13-17

Mass Schedule

Saturday 9/11 5:00 PM T | Walter Dytyniak By Tkaczyk Family

Sunday 9/12 9:00 AM t | For All our Parishioners

Monday 9/13 9:00 AM T | Walter Wasylak By Lazirko Family

Tuesday 9/14 9:00 AM t | Demko Seniuk By Joanna Seniuk
Exaltation of the Holy Cross

Wednesday | 9715 9:00 AM T | Anna Hadyniak By Family

Thursday 9/16 9:00 AM t | Pawlo Bodnarenko By S. Schtompil

Friday 9/17 9:00 AM t | Maria By Daughter Maria

Saturday 9/18 5:00 PM t | Wolodymyr Janiw By Stefania Janiw

Sunday 9/19 9:00 AM For All Our Parishoners

Please remember in your prayers all those who are homebound, in care facilities or
impeded by illness. May our Lord restore them to complete health.
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Parish Council meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, September 15, 2010 at 7:00pm.

Living Rosary: Please join the Special Ed Religious Program from the Holy Family Learning
Center, along with the Carteret Specials, for a very special day of prayer for world peace.
The Living Rosary will take place on Saturday, September 18" at 10:00 AM at Danielle’s
Garden, Carteret Waterfront Park. In case of inclement weather, the living Rosary will be
held at Holy Family Church Hall. Light refreshments will be served. Everyone is welcome.

Fr. Vasyl will be away on Retreat at the Hershey Lodge in Hershey, PA. from September 20"
to September 23", If you have an emergency, please contact Kathy at 732-541-6163.

Tenth Ukrainian Festival at St. John’s Ukrainian Catholic Church in Newark, NJ will be held
on Saturday, September 25, 2010 from 12:00 noon to 9:00pm with the outdoor program
starting at 2:00pm. Admission only $5.00

Clothing Drive Fundraiser: During the month of September, please drop off in our church
hall, new or used clothing, hats, belts, ties, scarves, handbags, blankets, children’s toys
(stuffed animals). You may drop off the items before or after the weekend liturgy. Please
use tall white kitchen plastic bags and place them on designated tables in the hall.

Thank you to Joanna Seniuk for the repairing and cleaning of the vestments. Thank you to
Milan Kudroch for repairing the front Rectory stairs. May God grant them many happy
years. Mnohaya Lita!

Thank you to Mary Bird on her donation to our church in the amount of $200.00 in memory
of her mother, +Anastasia Mazan. May her memory be eternal.



